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The Agricultural and Labor Program, Inc. extends 
its heartfelt congratulations to Chairman Holt on 
the inauguration of the William C. Holt Spark 
Microgrant, a truly commendable initiative by the 
Region IV Head Start Association.   This grant, 
made possible by the generous donation from 
Adam Crappel in honor of William Holt, holds 
immense promise in fostering positive change 
within our communities. 
 

The creation of this microgrant opens doors of opportunity for individuals and organizations 
within Region IV to pursue their impactful projects, with the potential to receive $5,000 annually. 
It is a testament to your unwavering dedication to addressing the challenges faced by poverty-
stricken communities. 
 
Chairman Holt's legacy, as a pioneer, in combating poverty and advocating for crucial issues such 
as hunger, affordable housing, homelessness, and high-quality early childhood care and 
education, resonates deeply with this initiative.  His tireless efforts have not only brought about 
awareness but have also sparked tangible solutions to these pressing issues. 
 
As we embark on this journey with the William C. 
Holt Spark Microgrant, I am confident that it will 
serve as a beacon of hope and opportunity for many, 
empowering them to make meaningful strides 
towards a brighter future. Chairman Holt, your 
leadership and commitment, to this cause, are truly 
inspiring, and we are honored to witness this 
remarkable milestone. 
 
Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved 
honor, and may the William C. Holt Spark Microgrant 
continue to ignite positive change and uplift 
communities for years to come. 


